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Supervisor Gary Ovitt Calls for Study of “Maternity Hotels”

San Bernardino, Calif. - Fourth District County Supervisor Gary Ovitt today requested County
staff to study the issue of “maternity hotels” within San Bernardino County and bring back a report
with recommendations on the impact of these facilities and what steps can be done to ensure the
health and safety of the public.

“This is an issue that San Bernardino County needs to study and evaluate. If it is deemed that
steps should be taken to restrict the increase of maternity hotels and their impact in neighborhoods,
then 1 will bring those forward,” Supervisor Gary Ovitt said. “The health of neighboring residents,
the new mothers, and the newborns inside of these homes need to be protected.”

Supervisor Gary C. Ovitt represents the Cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Ontario, Montclair, a portion
of Upland and the unincorporated areas of Chino and Montclair.
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